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803-475-6096
Advertise 
here and

get
results

We have multiple
job opportunities 

available now.
Pay starting 

around $16/hr 
or more.

HAILE GOLD MINE

NOW HIRING! 

Apply Today!
Visit www.hailegoldmine.comVisit Visit 

“’I’ve been working at Haile for 
more than four years now.
 I’m proud of our team and 

the work we do.”
 - Reshawn Talford

 Warehouse Coordinator

Delong, Gwendolyn Hougey, 
and Rhett Powell; Wolves: 
Titus Jamison, Alexander 
Hougey, and Elizabeth Clark; 
Bears: Chester Orr, Lachlan 
Faulk, and Camden-Wesley 
Wooldridge; Webelos: Brey-
don Brittain, Burch Funder-
burk, Reid Graham, Nathan 
Krappitz, and John Wayne 
Miezejeski; and Arrow of 
Light: Clinton Clark and Con-
nor Odom. Arrow of Light is 
the highest rank in cub scouts 
before crossing over to a 
scout troop. 

Cub Scout Pack 303 will 
hold an Open House Game 
Night for current cub scouts 
as well as for parents and 
children interested in joining 
cub scouts for the 2021-2022 
scouting year. There will be 
opportunities for parents to 
learn about scouting as well 
as fun activities for the kids! 
The event will be held on 
Monday, August 10, 6:30 pm 
-7:30 pm at the Scout Hut on 
the campus of Lyttleton Street 
United Methodist Church lo-
cated at 1206 Lyttleton Street, 
Camden. 

Cub Scouts meet in Dens of 
the same age and grade to par-
ticipate in outdoor activities 
such as hiking, camping, and 
learning cooperation through 
age-appropriate adventures. 
Cub Scouts in each grade 
complete requirements to 
earn their annual rank patch: 
Lions for kindergarteners; Ti-
gers for first graders; Wolves 
for second graders; Bears for 
third graders; Webelos for 
fourth graders; and Arrow of 
Light scouts for fifth graders. 
Cub Scouting is a year-round, 
family-centered activity for 
boys and girls entering kin-
dergarten through fifth grade, 
with the new scouting year 
beginning each fall.

For more information about 
joining Pack 303 Cub Scouts, 
email June Krappitz at jekrap-
pitz@hotmail.com and visit 
Pack 303’s Facebook page 
at  www.Facebook.com/
pack303.

Webelo Den Leader Don Brittain presents Nathan Krappitz 
with patches and pins Nathan earned during the Spring.

Webelos John Miezejeski welcomes Bear Scout Justin Hop-
kins to the Webelos Den by tying on his new Webelos necker-
chief.

Cubmaster Craig Miezejeski presents Tiger Scout Rhett 
Powell with his new Wolf rank and neckerchief.
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